
From: Helen Reed   
Sent: Friday, 31 July 2015 1:43 PM 
To: manly@parliament.nsw.gov.au; office@toole.minister.nsw.gov.au; Local Government Mailbox 
Subject: Objection to amalgamation of Sydney City Council into mega-council 
 
I support City of Sydney's objections to amalgamation and wish this plan would be scrapped 
 
Services now are very efficient and access to local service centres for any requirements (eg parking 
permits etc), queries or problems is easy and helpful. The proposed large area would take away 'local' 
service 
 
The City area is well maintained and I feel this may deteriorate (in Sydney and the other areas) with loss 
of identity 
 
Helen Reed 
 




